
Subject: Re: DCP Feedback
From: Gerald Gubatan <gerald.gubatan@lacity.org>
Date: 5/14/19, 9:27 PM
To: "Alfred Fraijo Jr." <afraijo@sheppardmullin.com>
CC: Reuben Duarte <RDuarte@sheppardmullin.com>

Hello Alfred, Reuben,

See you Wed at 4pm on 2nd floor. 

Gerald

On Mon, May 13, 2019 at 1:12 PM Alfred Fraijo Jr. <afraijo@sheppardmullin.com>
wrote:

Thank you, Gerald.  We’ll plant to meet you for coffee on Wednesday at 4 p.m. 
2nd floor?

Best,

Alfred

Alfred Fraijo Jr. | Partner
+1 213-617-5567 | direct
afraijo@sheppardmullin.com | Bio

SheppardMullin
333 South Hope Street, 43rd Floor
Los Angeles, CA 90071-1422
+1 213-620-1780 | main

www.sheppardmullin.com | LinkedIn | Twitter

From: Gerald Gubatan <gerald.gubatan@lacity.org>
Sent: Monday, May 13, 2019 11:55 AM
To: Alfred Fraijo Jr. <afraijo@sheppardmullin.com>; Reuben Duarte
<RDuarte@sheppardmullin.com>
Subject: DCP Feedback

Hola Senores -

Re: DCP Feedback
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FYI I have feedback from DCP staff and can share their feedback,preferably
over coffee so we can walk through key points, either 5/15th or 5/17th - I'm
pretty flexible on those days.

Gerald

Gerald G. Gubatan

Senior Planning Deputy

Office of Council Member Gilbert Cedillo

Council District 1

City Hall, Room 460

Los Angeles, CA  90012

Tel: 213.473.7001

gerald.gubatan@lacity.org

http://cd1.lacity.org/

Attention: This message is sent by a law firm and may contain information that
is privileged or confidential. If you received this transmission in error, please
notify the sender by reply e-mail and delete the message and any
attachments.

--
Gerald G. Gubatan
Senior Planning Deputy
Office of Council Member Gilbert Cedillo
Council District 1
City Hall, Room 460
Los Angeles, CA  90012

Tel: 213.473.7001
gerald.gubatan@lacity.org
http://cd1.lacity.org/
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